
Patricia Jones, nominated by Neah-Kah-Nie High 

School as the September volunteer of the month… 

 

I would like to recognize Patricia Jones who has been 

volunteering since last year to organize and put on the 

emergency preparedness fair for our community. 

Patricia has done amazing work connecting with local 

agencies, mentoring Senior Mychal Kelly, and 

communicating with school staff as things progressed. 

I am sure that the best way to thank her will be to show up 

Wednesday evening, September 18th to make sure you 

are prepared for any emergency that may strike. 

A priority for us is that families have a go bag with the 

important things they need to stay healthy and safe. 

Thank you Patricia for all your persistence and passion.  

Thank you also for connecting us with Mary Kay Campben 

who is also interested in seeing community preparedness 

progress. 

 

Heidi Buckmaster 


